
-----Original Message----- 
From: CouncillorPhilip Martin  
Sent: 16 May 2017 12:30 
To: Anthony Clements <Anthony.Clements@oneSource.co.uk> 
Subject: Call in  
 
Hi Antony, 
I support Councillor David Durrant's call in regarding the severance of our ties with Newham in 
respect of their Council Tax and Benefits. 
Regards, 
Councillor Phil Martin 
 
 
 
 
From: CouncillorDavid Durant  
Sent: 15 May 2017 18:10 
To: Anthony Clements <Anthony.Clements@oneSource.co.uk>; Andrew Beesley 
<Andrew.Beesley@oneSource.co.uk> 
Cc: CouncillorPhilip Martin <CouncillorPhilip.Martin@havering.gov.uk> 
Subject:  
 
Dear Anthony Clements, 
 
Myself and Cllr Philip Martin wish to call-in the Non-Key decision, Item 2 
on page 3 of Calendar Brief WC Monday 15th May, about the “Proposal to 
transfer Newham’s Council Tax and Benefits service back to the Council”. 
(Cllr Martin will confirm this separately). This is because the decision 
indicates problems with the OneSource merger with Newham and a fuller 
explanation of the implication’s of this decision would be useful. 
 
Regards 
Cllr David Durant 
Sec. IRG  
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